
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the State Water Board 

 

I will make this short so I do not take up your time.  I strongly urge the State Water 

Board to pass the amendment that the Lahontan Water Control Board passed to allow 

exemptions to the prohibition of aquatic herbicides in Lake Tahoe.  As a homeowner in 

The Tahoe Keys I do everything to "keep Tahoe blue" but the aquatic weeds are just 

getting worse.  The amendment will allow non-chemical methods will be used. 

  

Jon Cook, E.A. 

2031 Venice Dr  Unit 304 

South Lake Tahoe, CA 

Public Comment
Pesticide Prohibition BPA

Deadline: 3/1/12 by 12:00 PM
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